Kerstin Hancock

From: Greg Bergeron

Sent: Friday, November 12, 2010 11:41 AM
To: Kerstin Hancock

Ce: Lydia Linden

Subject: recent asphalt mixes bid

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Kerstin:

 appears that Martin Marietta Materials is the low bidder on both Item 7 & 8 at all locations.
Therefore it is my recommendation that we award as follows.

Martin Marietta Materials as Primary and Vulcan Materials as Secondary for both items at all locations.
If you have any questions or suggestions please let me know.

As always, | thank you for all you do for our department.

Greg



